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I think that having a written climate change plan would impact our schools in an 

immensely positive way.  Being able to have a plan to teach our children about 

something that is slowly killing our planet would help understanding starting from a 

young age.  And hopefully help more people, not just students, combat climate 

change on a higher more including level.  This bill affects me and my life because 

growing up none of my teachers talked about climate change and dodged questions 

because they either didn't want to answer them or they just didn't know how.  Not 

learning about climate change until I was older affected my basic knowledge of what 

it is and why its happening.  I truly think that introducing a learning curriculum about 

climate change and helping our planet not just to the extent of reuse, reduce, recycle 

in schools would help raise awareness that could change the tide of how things are 

going in our world, even if its small.  This is about everyone's futures and changing 

how people view climate change, and it is very important to me. 


